
2021 REGULAR SESSION IMPEACHMENT COMMITTEE (H) 

 
Minutes of the 5th Meeting 

 

 February 5, 2021  

 

Call to Order and Roll Call 

The 5th meeting of the 2021 Regular Session Impeachment Committee (H) was held 

on Friday, February 5, 2021, at 9:00 AM, in Room 125 of the Capitol Annex. 

Representative Jason Nemes, Chair, called the meeting to order, and the secretary called 

the roll. 

 

Present were: 

 

Members: Representative Jason Nemes, Chair; Representatives George Brown Jr., 

Angie Hatton, Kim King, C. Ed Massey, Suzanne Miles, Patti Minter, Felicia Rabourn, 

and Buddy Wheatley. 

 

LRC Staff:  Chip Smith and Christy Glass 

 

Motions 
A motion was made by Representative Massey and seconded by Representative 

King to enter executive session. The motion was adopted by voice vote. 

Upon return, Representative Nemes asked for a motion to adopt the minutes of the 

February 4, meeting.  A motion was made by Representative Miles and seconded by 

Representative Massey.  The motion was adopted by voice vote. 

Representative Nemes announced that the committee has discussed the five (5) 

Petitions received, and the committee has four (4) announcements to make. 

The committee has agreed that the Beshear Two (2) Petition filed by The Kentucky 

Liberty PAC be dismissed.  Representative Nemes read the Order and asked for a motion 

to make the Order available to the public on LRC’s web page.  A motion was made by 

Representative Hatton and Seconded from Representative Minter.  The motion was 

adopted by voice vote. 

The committee also agrees that the third Petition filed against Governor Beshear by 

Take Back Kentucky be dismissed. Representative Nemes read the Order and asked for a 

motion to make the Order available to the public on LRC’s web page. A motion was made 

by Representative Hatton and seconded by Representative Massey.  The motion was 

adopted by voice vote. 

The third announcement Representative Nemes made is that communication from 

the committee has been sent to Amy Cubbage, counsel for the Governor as well as to the 

office of the Attorney General, requesting follow-up information. The letters will made 

available to the public as soon as possible on LRC’s webpage.  
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The next committee meeting will take place at the call of the Chair.  The timeline 

given to respond to the aforementioned letters is Monday, February 8, at 6:00PM. 

 

Adjournment 
With there being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:25PM 

 

 

 

 


